



Meeting/Committee: Advocacy Committee

Date: Friday, February 17th, 2023

Recorded By: Tomila Sahbaei (guest)

**Attendance:**

**Present: Kaysan, Charlene, Isabella, Alexandra, Tomila (guest), Kevin (guest), Lara (guest), Anisha (2:30 pm)**

**Absent:**

**Regrets: Erin**

---

**Call to Order:**

- a. The meeting called at: 2:11 pm (Kaysan – voting member)
- b. End meeting time at: 3:06 pm

---

**Last Meeting's Minutes Approval**

Motion by Kaysan to pass last week's meeting minutes to council for approval (Mover – Kaysan; Seconder – Matthew; passed with unanimous consent)

**Agenda Adoption**

Motion to adopt agenda for today (Mover – Kaysan; Seconder - Matthew; passed with unanimous consent)

Agenda Item (Submitter, Time)	Actions and Conclusions
<b>Land Acknowledgement (Kaysan, 2:15)</b>	
<b>AES (Kaysan, 2:18)</b>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>- Kevin and Lara from Kai analytics joining as guests</li><li>- Working meeting to review AES questions <a href="#">W 2023 AES Questions Draft 1.docx</a></li><li>- Save and continue feature is good;</li><li>- Privacy statement → to be in touch with Mimi; BC Legislative</li><li>- Draw is opt-inable so responses are not tied to the raffle</li></ul>

	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>- Need to connect with archives office to give kai analytics access to raw data; trend tracking</li> <li>- Some repetition with questions in student undergrad survey</li> <li>- Safety question → include interactive map for students to show where they feel less safe;             <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>- Consider timer for hours – might be too difficult to include this;</li> <li>- Step towards safety audit</li> </ul> </li> <li>- Question C10             <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>- Might be too broad;</li> <li>- Consultation: with Indigenous committee;</li> </ul> </li> <li>- Question C6;             <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>- Keep internships</li> </ul> </li> <li>- Asking first if students if they have used a service;             <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>- Cutting down time;</li> </ul> </li> <li>- Satisfaction with AMS health and dental; include in list of services for comparison</li> <li>- Making question DP10 more concise;</li> <li>- Shortening question F3 to individual items</li> <li>- Question F4 – concerns about scope of the question;             <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>- Financial hardship part</li> </ul> </li> <li>- Commuter section; ask students what form of transport to use;             <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>- Students that live on campus → are we going to consider them as non-commuters</li> </ul> </li> <li>- Disability question</li> <li>- Demographic questions → align with UBC demographic questions; have to check survey policy</li> </ul>




**Notes:**

**SUMMARY: ACTION ITEMS**

*\*update to include incomplete action items from last meeting(s)*

*\*completed items should be marked with a check: ✓*

Action Item	Person Responsible	Deadline	Completed?
Update committee on AES consultation			
Touch base with Kevin on raw data	Anisha		
Review and leave comments on the <a href="#">2023 AES Questions...</a> by Tuesday Feb			